MEMORANDUM

REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING
January 16, 2024, at 7:00 PM

TO: City Council
FROM: Lisa Nocerini, City Manager

SUBJECT: Douglas Clock Donation

The downtown Douglas clock has been a staple of the community for years. It is located within the City’s
bump out at the corner of Center Street and Main Street. It is currently owned and maintained by Robin
and Sharon Bauer. The clock is powered from an electrical box paid for by the City. Robin and Sharon
Bauer would like to donate the clock to the City per the agreement attached.

Sample Motion: Approval to accept the Douglas clock donation agreement subject to City Attorney
review and approval.



29 December 2023

The City of the Village of Douglas
86 W, Center Street
Douglas M1 49406

To The City of the Village of Douglas

As current owners of The Street Clock at the corner of Center and Spring Streets, we are
donating the ownership of ‘The Clock’ to The City of the Village of Douglas, Douglas Michigan
49406. All responsibility for the maintenance and the workings of ‘The Clock’ and that ‘The
Clock’ will remain at the corner of Center and Spring in perpetuity, and that ‘The Clock’ visual
and promotional materials can continue to be used by The City of the Viilage of Douglas in
photographic and marketing advertisement.

If The City of the Village of Douglas is in agreement with this donation, please indicate your
approval by signing below and returning a signed copy to Robin + Sharon Bauer, 36 Center
Street, 5, Douglas Michigan 49406.

In the Spring of 2024, we would like to install near ‘The Clock’ a personized bronze donation
plague commemorating the donation with the prior review and approval of the City of the
Village of Douglas

IF you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Regards,
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Robin H Bauer Date | Sharon A Bauer Date

By The City Manager for The City of the Village of Douglas. Date

Attach: Photographs of The Clock






